
 

 

AORN Global Surgical Conference & Expo 2024 will be held March 9-12, 2024, in Nashville, TN, USA.  

AORN cordially invites you to attend this premier educational event. This conference provides 

comprehensive and practical sessions designed to give perioperative nurses in every specialty the 

evidence-based knowledge and skills they need to become more effective on the job.  

This is your opportunity to participate in education sessions and networking events that will help you 

develop professionally and earn educational contact hours. We expect thousands of healthcare 

professionals from around the world will be in attendance. In addition, you will have the opportunity to 

learn about innovative products, technologies, and services for the surgical suite.  

The conference includes one of the largest surgical trade shows in the United States with hundreds of 

exhibitors showcasing new solutions that are redefining and transforming the operating room. All 

expenses for this event are the responsibility of the individual participant. For updates regarding AORN 

Global Surgical Conference & Expo 2024, please visit our website at http://www.aorn.org/surgicalexpo.  

We look forward to seeing you at the largest perioperative conference and tradeshow in the world.  

Sincerely,  

AORN, Association of periOperative Registered Nurses  

2170 S. Parker Rd., Suite 300 Denver, CO 80231-5711  

Phone: (303) 755-6300; (800) 755-2676  

Fax: (800) 847-0045; (303) 750-3212  

www.aorn.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


